Matts Memos
October 30th – November 3rd, 2017
*Pumpkin Day- On Tuesday, October 31st, the school is planning a pumpkin fun day. Each student needs to bring in a small to medium sized pumpkin. A good rule for the size would be if it is too heavy for your children to pick up, it is too big! ( During this activity we will be estimating and measuring the weight, size, singing, dancing, drawing, etc. This will be an outside activity requiring some parent volunteers to help. Parents, please do NOT cut the top off of your children’s pumpkin before sending it in. Please be sure to write the price of the pumpkin as well as your name on the bottom. 
**Fall Party- After Pumpkin Day is concluded, we will be having our fall party. Please send in a healthy snack for the children to share. If you were planning on volunteering for the pumpkin day, you are welcome to stay for the fall party as well. 

***Walk-a-thon- Please do not forget about this wonderful and EASY fundraising opportunity. The walk-a-thon will be held the week of November 6th. The sponsorship money will be due no later than November 3rd. If you need another form, please do not hesitate to ask. 

**** HLA Run Club – Run Club has begun! YAY! ( We run on Tuesdays, after school, until 2:45ish. If your child is interested in joining us please be sure to fill out the permission form. The cost is $15. 
*****Reading Logs - I am beginning to expect more information from your child’s summaries.  Most of the children’s summaries are wonderful! If you see any notes on the back of the graded summary please use this advice for the next summary. Please also be sure that your child is using the summary checklist and rubric located in their purple folder. 
******School Days – Please be sure to ask your child about the following activities from this past week: beginning chapter 5 in math, how chapter 3 in science is going our word of the week – benevolent, signs of the week, and what is going on in PE, Music, and Morning Meeting. Our rescheduled reading test, will be on Wednesday and the chapter 5 Math Test will be Thursday. 
*******Tip of the week- The American Heart Association recommends that children and adults alike consume no more than 1,500 milligrams of sodium each day.  To put this into perspective, 1 teaspoon of table salt has 2,325 mg of sodium.  While table salt does contribute to high sodium intake, over 75% of the sodium in the average American diet comes from processed and restaurant foods.  Sodium is an essential nutrient, but it is estimated that the body needs less than 500 mg sodium a day to perform normal functions.  Try keeping the table salt off your foods this weekend and keep an eye on nutrition labels to see what you notice. ( 
Spelling List 
(EE, EA)
jamboree                proceedings          leaderless           cloverleaf            eagerness
committee              sheepishly            sleepiness            impeach              eavesdrop  ______________________________________________________________________________

 **This section is for you!  Please feel free to write any questions/comments/concerns you may have for me in this space.  Please sign and return so I’ll know you have read this newsletter. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
Signature_____________________________________________________________________________

